

OTIS RESERVOIR PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. EAST OTIS, MASSACHUSETTS 01029 (ORPOA) INCORPORATED 1956

ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE-SUNDAY JUNE 28, 2020 Farmington River Regional School-Rt. 8

Hello everyone,

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and healthy, whether your in your homes here in Otis, or in other parts of the country. This is a tough time for us all, and I know we will get through this together. On a positive note, I have seen people going out of their way to help others in any way they can. When our world is in crisis, we unite, we lend a hand, and we realize what really matters.

I'm calling the winter of 2019-2020, the "winter that never happened." For those that love snow, this was by far one of the the worst I've seen in many years. The lake froze over for a very short time, making the fishermen happy, but it didn't last long. The dam was closed on March 10th, ice out was just 3 days later on the 13th, and the reservoir is starting to fill up with some of the recent showers. Bring on the rain!

At this time of year, we ask that each family join the ORPOA so that we can continue to help maintain and monitor our beautiful lake. The dues are \$15.00 per year/per family, and they help take care of the annual water testing, membership in the Lakes & Ponds Association, donations to all our public safety organizations, and it helps in sponsoring the Annual Fireworks Display.

The Fireworks Display will be held on Saturday, July 11th. This is our 19th year for the Fireworks Display which is paid for entirely by donations from our local businesses, residents, visitors, tee shirt sales, etc. The majority comes from the generosity of you, the property owners. Your contributions to this event are GREATLY appreciated and the show cannot take place if not for you.

The Annual Meeting will be held on Sunday, June 28th at 10:00 am at the Farmington River School on Rt. 8. All paid members are invited to attend. The Officers and Board of Directors will be introduced and elected. Other business will be discussed with an open mike for any questions you may have concerning the lake. I also want to thank the people who have stepped up to become more involved with the ORPOA. As I said last year, we need the next generation's help going forward. So please, encourage your kids, your family, and your neighbors to attend our meeting. This lake cannot take care of itself.

Please fill out the attached slip and return it along with your \$15.00 dues and fireworks donation. For more information about activities on and around the reservoir, visit our website: www.otisreservoirpropertyowners.org

I look forward to seeing all of you at the annual meeting!

Mark Amanti
President
Otis Reservoir Property Owners Association
(ORPOA)

(ORPOA)	
TEAR APPLICATION HERE AND	MAIL ALONG WITH PAYMENTS
2020 Membership Dues \$15.00 🔲	Fireworks Donations \$ 🔲
NAME: MAILING ADDRESS:	NEW MEMBER?
OTIS ADDRESS & LOCATION	
(ie: Gate Island, Land's End, Pine Rd. ect.)	
PHONE NUMBERS:	

If you would like to be added to our email list, send an email to: OtisReservoirPOA@gmail.com with the subject EMAIL LIST ADD

PAYMENTS MAY BE COMBINED ON ONE CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO: